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CLEARPATH ACTION STATEMENT ON AMERICA’S ENVIRONMENTAL 
LEADERSHIP REMARKS  

 

WASHINGTON, DC -- On Monday, July 8, 2019 ClearPath Action Executive Director Rich 
Powell, who attended President Donald Trump’s remarks on America’s Environmental 
Leadership made the following statement. 
 
“It’s certainly encouraging to see the administration embracing clean energy solutions such as 
advanced nuclear and carbon capture technologies that will enable the private sector to continue 
leading with innovation,” ​ClearPath Action Executive Director Rich Powell said.​ “For 
example, the ‘45Q’ tax credit signed by the President last year is a huge deal leading to carbon 
capture innovations at natural gas and coal power plants. And investments in research and design 
on advanced nuclear technologies will be commercially ready within a decade. These 
technologies will be marketed and sold around the world and will not only help our economy but 
ultimately help lower emissions globally.”  
 
About ClearPath 
 
ClearPath’s vision is that America leads in affordably powering the world with reliable clean 
energy. ClearPath Action’s mission is to develop and advance conservative policies that 
accelerate clean energy innovation. To advance that mission, ClearPath develops cutting-edge 
policy and collaborates with academics and industry. Learn more at clearpathaction.org. Follow 
us on Twitter: @powellrich, @ClearPathAction 


